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THE C€HAIRMAN: The regular meeting of the Elmwoond
Park Planning Board is called to corder.

This meeting is being held in compliance with the
Open Public Meetings Act.

Whereupon roll call is taken.

Roll call: Present were Members Freitag,
Castelbuono, Mulligan, Beniamini, Intrieri, Shakoor,
Pyrka and Patane.

* ok Rk

Mr. Beniamini made a motion to accept the minutes.
of the February 6th, 2019 meeting, seconded by Mr.
Patane.

Roll call vote: All voted in favor.

Mr. Mulligan made a motion te accept the minutes
of the February 13th, 2019 meeting, seconded by Mr.
Shakoor.

Roll call vote: ALl wvoted in favor.

* ok koK

Mz. Patane made a motion te accept the Reseolution
in the matfter of T&T WEALTH GROUP LLC (Bi8§-064),
saconded by Mr. Beniamini.

Roll call vote: All voted in favor: Mr,
Castelbuceno abatained.

wE AN

At this time, the Board went into discussion
regarding the Elmwood Park Marina Development Project,
Green Acres Program.

At this point, this invelves only moving the
application forward.

The Board discussed this is just the Engineer‘s
egtimate to go forward, as this is not in a final
design.

The Chairman noted the Board is not approving
anything, but only hearing the application for
development. The Chairman also invited the Board Members
to address any questions at the Council Meeting on the
21st.

The Chairman announced the next meeting of the
Planning Board is on April 3rd, 2019,

w koA ok

There being no further matters before the Board,



Mz. Beniamini made a motien fo adjourn, seconded by Ms.
Pyrka, and all voting in favor of adjournment, the
Chairman adjourned the meeting.

LORT SPROVIERC, Board Secretary



